[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Eric Hirst 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 11:39 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: White pages opt-in (Docket UT-120451)

Hi, I want you to know that I support the proposed white pages opt-in rule, at http://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/Whitepagesdirectoryrulemaking.aspx, and second Sightline's recommendations ( http://www.wutc.wa.gov/rms2.nsf/177d98baa5918c7388256a550064a61e/75f025db10696d4c88257a5500719279!OpenDocument).

This is a pretty simple step to whittle away at the waste stream.  From my personal perspective, the less unwanted paper that shows up at my door, the better.

Thank you,

Eric Hirst
Seattle WA 98115
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